Blair Park Newsletter. March 2020.

Originally built in the 18th century, Blair Park was formally used as a doctors surgery before it was sympathetically converted to a care home for the elderly.

Blair Park has grown over the years, but still retains a warm, welcoming family atmosphere.





Residents celebrating their birthdays this month are..... Kay G, Lynne C, Ruth B, Hazel C and Lily L. Happy birthday from us all at Blair Park.

























Our entertainment this March.

Thursday 5th March ~ 2pm ~ Elvis.

Monday 16th March ~ Andrew the singing barber.

Thursday 26th March ~ 2pm ~ Unique.

Monday 30th March ~ Outing to Grove Park
school for their Easter concert.

We also have 2 outings this month ~ dates to be
confirmed.



Please do consult the activity timetable situated in the dining room or main front entrance for further information on daily activities.

Thank you.